[bookmark: _GoBack]                                  NOTICE 
All the students of BA.LLB and LLB of school of law and all students of LLB  and BA.LLB of affiliated private law colleges, central university of Kashmir, are informed that the last date for receipt of articles --Research papers for law society journal to be published by the end of this year, has been extended upto 04 November, 2021.
Students are advised to send Articles/Research papers only through email to lawsocietyuok@gmail.com.

                                                                                            Sd/-
                                                                                    Teacher Incharge
                                                                                      Law Society 
